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Joseph Cohen
tel: 202.663.8172
joseph.cohen@pillsburylaw.com

September 18, 2017

Via IBFS

Marlene H. Dortch

Secretary

Federal Communications Commission
445 Twelfth Street SW

Washington, DC 20554

Re; Cancellation of License
Farth Station KV60

Dear Ms. Dortch:
On behalf of KDNL Licensee, LLC, licensee of earth station KV60, this letter

is to request cancellation of the station’s license. Please direct any communications
you may have regarding this matter to the undersigned.

Sincerely,

———JGSeph A. Cohen

www.pillsburylaw.com




